
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Houston's Housing and Community Development

Department (HCDD) is seeking qualifications from

Architectural and Engineering firm(s) to perform one or more

of the following services for new construction or rehabilitation

of multifamily, single-family and commercial properties within

the City limits: perform and prepare a property condition

assessment, final plan review, cost reasonableness report,

accessibility review, and monthly construction inspections.

This request for qualifications (RFQ) is in connection with the

Neighborhood Stabilization Program, the HOME Investment

Partnerships Program, the Community Development Block

Grant Program, including the Disaster Recovery Program or

any other use deemed necessary by the City of Houston.

A copy of the Request for Qualification (RFQ) is

available for download from HCDD's Website at

http://www.houstontx.gov/housing/rfp.html. It is the

responsibility of each firm, company, organization and or

agency to electronically generate and examine the entire

RFQ, seek clarification in writing and review their submittal

for accuracy before submitting questions relating to the RFQ.

Prospective proposers submitting questions or needing

additional information/clarification to this (RFQ) are

requested to e-mail questions to Derrick McClendon at

derrick.mcclendon@houstontx.gov. The deadline for

submitting questions is Friday, August 29, 2014 at 3:00

p.m. CST. No questions will be accepted after deadline. All

questions will be answered via a letter of clarification to this

RFQ and posted on the HCDD website and e-mailed to all

who registered to receive this RFQ. HCDD will not be bound

by any information conveyed verbally.

Submission of the Request for Qualification RFQ) will be

received until 3:00 p.m. CST. Friday, September 11, 2014, at the

Housing and Community Development Department, Suite 400,

601 Sawyer, Houston, TX 77007. For additional information,

please contact Derrick McClendon at (713) 868-8369 or via

email Derrick.McClendon@houstontx.gov.


